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October 2017 

 

Dear friends, colleagues, former Marvell residents and natives, 
 
You are cordially invited to BGACDC's 33rd annual fund-raising event, the 
BGACDC Board Banquet on November 8, 
2017. Your presence would most graciously 
be appreciated: if you cannot attend, please 
consider making a donation either at our 
website (www.bgacdc.com) or by sending a 
check to PO Box 1356, Marvell, AR  72366. 
BGACDC is your community organization, 
and has worked for nearly four decades to 
save our children, create affordable housing 
and be a community advocate organization. 
Your contribution will assist us in our continuing efforts to provide 
the assistance that our community needs and which BGACDC provides. 
 

     Thank you, 
 
      Beatrice Shelby 
      Striving to Make a Difference in the Delta 

 
 


